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Gate Awareness Program 
 

Department of Electronics and Telecommunication Engineering organized a ‘Gate Awareness 

Program’ on 17 July 2021, Saturday, from 03.00 pm to 05.00 pm, through online mode. 

The event was organized to aware students regarding Gate Examination, and its direct and 

indirect benefits. Mr Paresh Gugule, Founder and Director-I2E-Imperial Institute was the speaker of 

the program. Dr S. V. Chougule, HoD EXTC welcomed Mr Paresh Gugule. The students of EXTC, 

Electronics, Electrical and IT departments were present for the event. 

Mr Paresh Gugule explained the importance of the Gate examination and its advantages. He 

also explained future opportunities after clearing the Gate examination. 

This program served the following objectives:  

1. To spread awareness about 'Gate Examination and its Direct and Indirect Benefits' among 

students. 

2. To convey key rules, examination patterns, syllabus etc. to students. 

3. To give information about Government schemes and MS etc. 
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Screenshots: 

 

Program speaker guiding students regarding Gate Examination 

 

 

 

Program speaker guiding students regarding Gate Examination 

 

 

              

 

      

 

 

          


